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From:   NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Mulhollan Kelly 
<still@stillonthehill.com>
Sent:   Sunday, March 25, 2012 2:34 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Mar 25, 2012

General Alfred Pollard

Dear General Pollard,

I was so very disappointing when the committee blocked PACE last year.
It seemed they simply did not understand the issue. Perhaps they feared that it was 
some sort of radical environmental bill.
At any rate, my wife and I were considering utilizing this program to do a heating/cooling 
overhaul on or house that would have cost about $16,000.  Some local contractor was 
going to make $16,000 but as PACE was defeated, We dropped the project.
This is just one family's testimony of how economic development potential was lost by 
saying no to PACE.  Multiply that by thousands of families and we really would have 
made a big contribution to our economy.
I do hope the committee does not drop the ball this time around.
Sincerely,
Kelly Mulhollan
885 N Fritz Drive
Fayetteville, AR 72701

Sincerely,

Mr. Mulhollan Kelly
885 N Fritz Dr
Fayetteville, AR 72701-2114
(479) 582-2291
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